
  

St Kieran’s School Uniform 
Girls Boys 

Formal Uniform (Tuesday and Thursday) Formal Uniform (Tuesday and Thursday) 

Checked Dress 
Checked blouse with navy blue culottes 
Plain white fold over socks (no low-cut 
socks) 
Plain black leather shoes (no Mary Janes) 

Checked button through shirt 
Blue shorts (worn above the knee) 
Plain white fold over socks (no low-cut 
socks) 
Plain black leather shoes 

Sports Uniform (Monday, Wednesday and Friday) Sports Uniform (Monday, Wednesday and Friday) 

St Kieran’s Sports shirt 
Navy blue Sports shorts 
Plain white fold over socks 
Plain black leather shoes – no other colour 
or patterns 

St Kieran’s Sports shirt 
Navy blue Sports shorts 
Plain white fold over socks 
Plain black leather shoes – no other colour 
or patterns 

Winter Uniform Winter Uniform 

As above with the following optional 
accessories: 
St Kieran’s navy-blue tracksuit 
Navy blue woollen jumper with school logo 
Navy blue tights (instead of socks) 

As above with the following optional 
accessories: 
St Kieran’s navy-blue tracksuit 
Navy blue woollen jumper with school logo 

Hat 

Compulsory St Kieran’s branded navy bucket hat 
Note: as part of St Kieran’s Sun Safe Policy, students without a hat will not be able to play 

outside. 

Bag 

Compulsory St Kieran’s branded navy school bag 

Library 

Compulsory waterproof library bag 
Children will not be allowed to borrow unless they have a school library bag 

Hair 

Shoulder length and longer hair must be tied up with school coloured ribbons, headband 
or hair band. 
Hair should be in its natural colour, free from colours, rinses, streaks and tints. 
Hair should be neat and tidy with no extreme hair styles, including but not limited to 
tracks and undercuts.  
Boys hair should be kept away from the face and no shorter than blade 2. 

Jewellery 

For safety, students with single pierced ears should wear plain studs rather than sleepers 
and only one earring in each ear. 

The only jewellery items permitted beyond earrings are watches. Smart watches which 
can access the internet are to be avoided. If students wear a smart watch they are not 

permitted to communicate to anyone, including parents during school hours. 
 

Please refer to the school website for Uniform Shop opening hours. 


